
From: Warren Lynn <wlynn@americanairandwater.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: David Arnaldavid.arnal@americanairandwater.com 

Date: 4/8/2014 10:33:38 AM
Subject: Update

Hello Katherine,

I'm just following up after missing each other's telephone calls.

We will be in Columbia tomorrow for Jasper County Day at the Statehouse and wondered if you have replaced
Rachael Card -- and would it be appropriate to try a schedule a meeting tomorrow??

Thanks,

Warren and David

Warren Lynn, President & CEO
American Air & Water, Inc.
"We Provide a Safer, Healthier and More Energy Efficient Environment"
www.americanairandwater.com
wlynn@americanairandwater.com
1-888-378-4892
1-843-306-0070
Direct Line 1-843-306-0074
Fax 843-785-2064

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or messages attached to it, may be legally 
privileged, and is for the intended recipient(s) only. Access, disclosure, copying, distribution, or reliance on any of it by 
anyone else is prohibited and may be a criminal offense. Please delete this e-mail if obtained in error and e-mail notification 
to: admin@americanairandwater.com.
Thank You
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